
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 11:20 AM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Elimination of Seasonal Rate Class

We are a seasonal cottage owner and can only use our cottage from the end of May to October as our road is no
winter maintenance and therefor only use our little cabin for 5 months per year.  The deletion of the Seasonal Rate
Class will cause our rates to increase substantially and will cause us problems to cover the payment of these invoices
as i am retired and work with minimal income.

Ruth Helmka

Sent from my iPad




